
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 6th September - week B 

Notices:  

 
  Years 7: We are holding a virtual Year 7 Parent Briefing on Monday 6th September. We will be sharing some key 

information about the year ahead.  Head of Year 7 Mrs Bass and Deputy Head Mr Shaw will be welcoming you to 
Farmor's School. The briefing will run twice at the time below through ZOOM. You are welcome to join either 
briefing: 

 
Briefing A: 6pm to 6:30pm  

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73441479191?pwd=MWJ5V0FvSDc5MXhOR3VtSVh2d0N3dz09 
Meeting ID: 734 4147 9191 
Passcode: K65r1s 
 
Briefing B: 6:45pm to 7:15pm 

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75150270880?pwd=eG5aL05odVpLOWl3RkRiQ25KcUI3Zz09 

Meeting ID: 751 5027 0880 
Passcode: 3zeL2F 

 Year 10 (Y9 catch up from last term) Diphtheria, Polio,Tetanus and MenACWY Vaccinations. Tuesday 14th 

September, if you haven’t returned/lost the consent/decline paperwork please ask your child to pick one up from 

student services.  
 All years: Please ensure all uniform and PE kit is labelled with your child's name.   
      Unlabelled unclaimed lost property from last year has been added to our second-hand uniform stocks further                  

information on what we've got available to purchase please contact the finance team.  

Safeguarding update:  
School Nurse: 

Our school nursing service would like to remind all children that their ChatHealth service is still operating. 
The number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  
The school nurse, Natalie Strong, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or parents) 
should contact the head of year to refer.  
Well Being: 
This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make 
this available to parents and their children.  It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting 
mental health in one place.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here 
Mental Health  

Previously shared websites for support and guidance for both parents and students: young minds 

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 

Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and 

recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 

https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk/
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/supporting-your-child-during-the-coronavirus-pandemic/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/remote-learning
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents


Kind regards 

The Pastoral Team  


